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Pianist — Grace F.

Prelude
Gathering Song SJ #3 Jesus calls us here to meet him
Welcome
Call to Worship inspired by Mark 10:35-45
We may come here for a glimpse of glory,
But Jesus asks us: “Can you drink the cup that I drink?”
The cup of Jesus’ own life: struggle and joy; suffering and hope.
Fullness of life!
We may come here to get close to Jesus,
And Jesus asks us: “Can you be baptized with my baptism?”
Baptized into the reign of God,
where the Spirit breaks down barriers among all people
and creates new relationships!
We may come here for honor or fame,
But Jesus challenges us: “To become great you must serve!”
Why are we here?
To drink the cup of fullness of life;
To immerse ourselves in Jesus’ struggle for justice and peace;
To learn how to serve so that the world may be healed.
Prayer
Praise Song HWB #76 Praise, I will praise you, Lord
Opportunities, Offering and Sharing Prayer
Song HWB #545 Be thou my vision
Scripture Mark 10:35-45

Message What do you want? Lois Bukar
Response Song SJ #95 [ want to walk as a child of the light
Benediction

Sending Song HWB #430 God be with you stz.1

Worship Leader — Val W.

Postlude

Today at 1 pm Leadership Team meeting

Pray for:

e our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns

and their caregivers

those grieving the loss of loved ones

our Leadership Team

Swift Current: Mount Calvary Lutheran Church

Mennonite Church Sask: Langham Mennonite

Fellowship, pastor Emily Summach

perseverance in the struggle against COVID

e the people of Afghanistan. MCC partners are
evaluating how they can continue to serve in this
uncertain time.

Prayer for congregations with Myanmar connections
Please continue to pray for people in Myanmar who

experience violence and displacement. Chin Mennonite
church leaders in Canada report increasing unrest and violence
in many of their home areas, including deaths in their families.
May we as their Canadian family reach out in love and support
at this very difficult time.

Thank you for prayers during my recent surgery and hospital stay. A
huge thank you to those who brought food, and got me home and my
house ready for my return. No small task and I am eternally grateful.
Please pray for Nicholas, who has been quite sick for the last while. It
is 6 weeks since his last chemo and he is waiting to have a CT scan.
Shirley Ens

Pastoral Review. Lois’s second 3-year term ends in Spring 2022.
Pastoral Review survey forms are in church mailboxes and available by
email for those who do not attend services in person. A box for
completed surveys is in the foyer or they can be returned by mail.

If sending your reply by email, send it to joyjarrett@gmail.com.
Please return your reply by October 17.

MCC Connects: Save the Date! MCC Saskatchewan’s 3" Annual
Peace Conference “Restoring Justice,” will explore how to do justice
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better. Responding to the biblical call to “do justice and love mercy,” we
will look beyond the constraints of the current justice system to explore
more human-centered approaches. This virtual conference will take place
on Saturday, November 6™



